
Subject: Re: Turntable Thoughts
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 07 Feb 2006 15:12:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Looking forward to seeing Audio Note at GPAF.  I would enjoy meeting Peter Qvortrup very much,
but I'd like to see you too.  Always a pleasure.I'm still amazed that Kittleson scheduled his show
on the same date as GPAF, which has been set for this date over a year.  What an oversight!  I
like the idea of regional shows, and I obviously agree with his choice of suites, since he picked the
same ones we've been using.  But I do wish he had not overlooked the date, as it inconvienences
all of the exhibitors.  It's too small a market for this kind of oversight.Wonder if and when VTV will
even be published again?  I sure liked the magazines, but it's been a couple years since the last
issue.  I hope he'll put one together soon.
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